
The City of Bellbrook is hosting its first annual Light Up

Bellbrook Parade in conjunction with Christmas in the Park on

Saturday, December 9, 2023. The parade will consist of

vehicles, tractors, ATVs, golf carts, horses, pedestrians

(individuals or organizations), etc., decorated with lights to

celebrate the holiday season. 

To sign up or for more information,

please scan the QR code or call 

(937) 848-4666. The deadline to enter is

November 30.

https://bit.ly/lightparade2023

https://bit.ly/lightparade2023


The City of Bellbrook is hosting its first annual Light Up Bellbrook Parade in
conjunction with Christmas in the Park on Saturday, December 9, 2023. The
parade will consist of vehicles, tractors, ATVs, golf carts, horses, pedestrians 
(individuals or organizations), etc., decorated with lights to celebrate the
holiday season.

Staging for the parade will begin at 4:15 p.m. at the former Sugarcreek 
Elementary School (51 South East Street). The parade will start between 5:15 
and 5:30 p.m., depending on when the sun sets. The parade route will go 
from East South Street to South Main Street to East Walnut Street and 
back to Sugarcreek Elementary School.

The only requirement is that the vehicle, tractor, ATV, golf cart, horse, pedestrian 
(individual or organization), etc., must have lights on it.

Santa will close out the parade with the tree lighting at Bellbrock Park. We request 
that no others dress as Santa for the parade. 

To participate, please fill out the information below and email this form to 
m.jones@cityofbellbrook.org or turn it in at 15 East Franklin Street:
Name / organization name: _________________________________

Light Up Bellbrook Parade Entry Form

Phone number:__________________________________________

Choose the type of participation: Vehicle

Tractor

ATV

Golf cart

Horse

Walking

Other: ___________________________


